

A monthly newsletter brought to you by the Misdemeanant Corrections Association

VOL. 1, ISSUE 5 11.30.2016

Top stories in this newsletter









CHECKING OUT?



HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

NAUGHTY OR NICE?



NICE: Congratulations to the new PO for Cheney Municipal Court, Kathy Haugland. Kathy is amazing!!!! She is currently at the District Court in Spokane and has worked for years with Veterans Court, programs through Goodwill and Fulcrum and is MRT certified.

NAUGHTY: The defendant who wore this T-Shirt to court in Spokane

Muni! Thanks, Misty!



TRAINING OPPROTUNITIES



Mental Health First Aid-Statewide—December 2016 onward APPA Winter Training Institute-January 8-11, 2017 MCA Spring Conference-May 1-3, 2017

The 3rd World Congress on Probation—Tokyo, Japan

September 12-14,2017

<u>International Community Corrections Association Conference</u>— Seattle, WA October 29-November 1, 2017

TIME FILLERS



-Explicit Lyrics

Probation Officer Ringtone
MAD TV-Bob Newhart
Going Straight-BBC Comedy
Santa Tracker-NORAD

<u>Virtual Menorah</u>-For your desktop Hanukkah needs.

NEVER UNDERESTIMATE THE GIFT OF A HEARTFELT THANK YOU!



On behalf of the Board of Directors and Committee Chairs, I would like to extend our sincerest gratitude for all of you and what you do day in and day out for our clients, the community and the justice system. Please know that your efforts do not go unnoticed by us. We wish you the best holiday season and hope you enjoy your families, friends and the few extra days off!

NEXT MCA BOARD MEETING: JANUARY 9, 2017 CJTC BURIEN

Misdemeanant Corrections Association Public Relations mpatrick@desmoineswa.gov 206.870.6593

